From: Wanda Mehrhoff <Wanda.Mehrhoff@house.mo.gov>

Sent: Monday, December 28, 2020 12:33 PM
To: Eastlick, Jay; Silvey, Ryan

Subject: Letter to PSC - Final

Attachments: Letter to PSC - Final.docx
Importance: High

Mr. Eastlick,

Please see the attached letter from Representative Tom Hannegan.
If you have any questions at all, please reach out to Rep. Hannegan or me at any time.

All the best,
Wanda

Wanda Mehrhoff

Chief of Staff

Representative Tom Hannegan
201 W Capitol Ave., Room 303-A
Jefferson City, MO 65101

(573) 751--3717



